
Footy is back 
but we still need to adhere to COVID-19 guidelines
When spectating or attending ensure you keep a 
distance of 1.5m between yourself and others. 

Don’t participate/ attend if you are unwell, have been 
in contact with a known COVID-19 case or travelled 
internationally in preceding 14 days.

Only essential participants should attend.

Child/ participant accompanied by only one adult/ 
guardian where possible.

Arrive /leave as close to the game start/finish times 
as possible.

The changeroom areas only for players, officials and 
essential staff.
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